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BOARD OF FIRE COMMISIONERS
TOWN OF NEWTOWN

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSION MINUTES
TANKER SUB COMMITTEE
Meeting of March 22, 2018 at 7:00 pm
Newtown Hook & Ladder Fire 12 Church Hill Rd. Newtown Ct. 06470
The meeting opened at 7pm

Attended: Matt Dobson, Bill McCarthy, Mike Burton, Ron Bolmer, Tim Whelan, Tim Gies, Jay
Nezvesky, Bill Halstead, Andrew White, David Jossick

McCarthy: Current Status: On schedule, chassis complete, currently at 4 Guys.

Now is the time for the three fire companies; Sandy Hook, Botsford and Dodgingtown to add any
items they to their respective tanker at the cost of each fire company.

Halstead suggested new tankers should be outfitted with new radios that are compatible (digital) with
the future radio system.

Pre-construction meeting with vendor in late April.

Meeting closed at 8:05pm

Respectfully Submitted by
Patrick Reily [l .

Pat Reilly, BOFC Chairman




